
 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 
 
 

27 June 2019 
 
 
Dear Fellow Residents, 
     
In May I sent out an early heads-up about the RAM.  Attached please find: 
 

• Notice and Agenda for the meeting, including your invitation to attend; 

• Nomination Form for ResCom Members. 
 
This is our most important meeting of the year, and at this meeting; 

• Your current ResCom Members will report on the activities of their Portfolio for the 
current year and lay out some of their plans for the next year; ResCom Members will 
report verbally; questions will be allowed after each report and copies of the reports will 
be available on request from René. 

• The ResCom Members for the next year are elected. 
 
All Life Rights Holders (that means all of you) are invited, and urged to attend. 
 
Time lines are all on or before Friday, 5 July 2019: 
 

• Properly completed Nomination Forms must be submitted to the Scrutineer, Mr. Dick 
Sheppard in Unit No 1; 

• Advise the Reception Desk of your intention to attend, this is for seating and catering 
purposes. 

 
I look forward to seeing you at our RAM! 
 
 
 
Hennie du Preez, 
Chairman 
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